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Subject:

David <dbeardain@sbcglobal.net>
Sunday, March 21, 2010 7:56 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’ RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Sir,

I have over the years I have lived seen where government has put new regulations in place on several different
things and late found that it was a wrong way to go.
With this new regulation you are trying to put in place you will be hurting both the little guy trying to make a
little more money, if he understands the system or not,
and in the long run hurt the government because of the extra taxes they will be able to collect from the extra
money they do make. Please do not put into place these
new regulations you have come up with.

Thanks,

David Beardain


